
Vestry Minutes 
          Holy Trinity Episcopal Church, Oxford, Ohio 

         Dec. 11, 2021 

 

Item 1: Email vote to approve the Parish Profile 
 
Junior Warden John Harper called for an email vote by Vestry members on December 1 
to approve the Parish Profile drafted by the Interview Committee and shared with 

Vestry. John reported on December 3 that Vestry members unanimously approved the profile. 
 
Item 2: Email vote to approve Projected 2022 Budget 
 
Senior Warden Pete Lindsay called for an email vote by Vestry members on December 6 to approve the 
Projected 2022 Budget for Holy Trinity, which was shared with Vestry members. Once approved, it will 
be included with the Parish Profile and sent to the Diocese. Pete reported on December 11 that Vestry 
members approved the Projected 2022 Budget, with nine in favor and one abstention. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 

Peter Lindsay 
Peter Lindsay, Senior Warden 

 

John Harper 
John Harper, Junior Warden 
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